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Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

Swimming Pool Vouchers

Swimming Pool vouchers for families wishing to use the pool after school (3.30-4.30 pm) and
during the holidays (2.00-3.30 pm) will be sold outside the school office on the following dates
and times:

Wednesday 7" June — 8.45-9.15 am and 3.00-3.30 pm

Thursday 8® June — 8.45-9.15 am and 3.00-3.30 pm

Friday 9" June — 8.45-9.15 am and 3.00-3.30 pm

The cost of the vouchers for a family is £25.00

Mass

It was lovely to see everyone at our Mass on Wednesday. Father Barry led the May devotions to
the Virgin Mary in a parade around the school grounds with all the children.

Summer Fair

Thank you for all the support for this year’s summer fair that we held last Friday. Thank you to
all the PTA and staff/parents for all their help. We hope you enjoyed a fun evening in the lovely
sunny weather.

Grand Summer Parish Fete

The Parish Fete is being held on Saturday 10™ June between 2.00 and 4.00 pm. If you are
involved in the Parish and would like to donate any small toys or sweets for filled jars, you are

welcome to leave these with the school office by 7 June and we can pass them on for you.

Half Term Holidays — the children will finish today for the half term holiday, children return to
school on Tuesday 6™ June as Monday is a staff training day.

Yours Sincerely
-
@ e

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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